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From: Eric M. Robeson
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2011 8:48:00 AM
To: Mike Galbraith
Subject: RE: Sargent Lundy
Importance: Normal

___________________________________

Yes

Please send it to them

From: Mike Galbraith
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2011 7:27 AM
To: Eric M. Robeson
Cc: Tom Shaw; Mark Bertram
Subject: FW: Sargent Lundy

Eric,

Reduced load testing for HAPS was performed at the Wilson Station on August 28.
The test report is ready for delivery. The test contractor made an additional copy for
Sargent & Lundy. Would you like for Sargent & Lundy to receive a copy?

This testing was not specified under the technical direction of the Sargent & Lundy
contract.

Thanks,

Mike

_____

From: Jim Christ [mailto:jchrist@airtechenv.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2011 3:03 PM
To: Mike Galbraith
Cc: cbusse@airtechenv.com

mailto:/O=BIGRIVERSEXCHANGE/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ERICROBESON
mailto:Michael.Galbraith@bigrivers.com


Subject: Sargent Lundy

Mike,

The reports are ready to ship out, but I cannot find the address you sent me for Sargent
Lundy. I just got a new computer and many of my old emails were not carried over.

Please send it to me and we will get them on the road.

James Christ Q.S.T.I.

Airtech Environmnetal

630-860-4740 (Office)

630-625-2112 (Cell)


